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Fort Drum Soldiers exercise rapid response skills at gates

Fort Drum, NY - Throughout the day today, Fort Drum community members will see an increased presence of Soldiers and military equipment at the installation's gates. 

These Soldiers are participating in an exercise aimed at honing their protection measure skills and will be present at the Lt. Gen. Paul Cerjan and Mount Belvedere Access Control Points today.

Members of the Fort Drum community should not be alarmed and there should be no impact on traffic in the vicinity of the two gates.
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